
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing this email in support of the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) 
Bill 2009. 
  
I have a personal interest in this bill, and believe that we, as consumers should have the right to 
choose if we want to consume a product that has palm oil in it.  
  
Orang Utans are a species that we can save. They are an ambassador for all of Indonesian wildlife 
that area affected by the destruction of habitat for palm oil plantations. 
  
I want the right to choose if the products i consume have palm oil in it. 
  
Mandatory labelling of palm oil in products has to occur.  
  
My contact details are Kade Donelly 
  
Thank you for your time 
  
Kade Donelly 
 


